
 

 

 

 

NEW HOA WEBSITE 

www.oaklawnhoa.org

The Oaklawn HOA has a new website ad-

dress, so please note the new address and 

discontinue use of the old address.  The new 

website endeavors to offer more interactive 

contact and ease of access to documents 

and photos.  Take a moment to register at 

the new website and let us know what you 

think!

Consider Joining a Committee 

Activities Committee 
The Activities Committee plans activities for 
the community that can be sponsored by 
the association.   
Architectural Covenants Committee 
The Covenants Committee is responsible for 
maintaining the design guidelines and archi-
tectural rules of the association.  Duties in-
clude review and approval of applications 
for changes, modifications, or additions to 
property and lots.   
Grounds Committee 
The Grounds Committee provides guidance 
on landscaping and plans for future green 
growth.   
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  Next Board of Director’s Meeting: 

January 2016 

Check the website for details. 
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http://www.oaklawnassociation.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/09/Activities-Committee-Charter.pdf
http://www.oaklawnassociation.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/09/Architectural-Covenants-Committee.pdf
http://www.oaklawnassociation.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/09/Grounds-Committee.pdf
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Options for Paying Assessments 

By mail with a coupon – coupon books have been 

mailed, call (703) 631-7200 if you did not receive a cou-

pon book or need a replacement.  Mail payment/

coupons to CMC, P.O. Box 61148, Phoenix, AZ 85082.  

Set up payment through online banking - Set up a bill 

pay from your bank account.  Allow enough time to have 

your request processed – please note that while some 

banks process payments electronically, some banks still 

write a paper check and mail it out.   

Set up a direct debit through CMC - A direct debit form 

from CMC must be completed and a void check needs to 

be attached to the form to get started.  The form and 

check can emailed/mailed or faxed to:   CMC, PO Box 

10821, Chantilly, VA 20153; fax to (703) 631-9786; email 

to askus@cmc-management.com.  Notifications to stop 

or change the direct debit must be sent to CMC in 

writing. 

Pay in Person – Payments may be made in person during 

regular business hours:   Mon-Thurs from 9-5 and 

Fri from 9-2 at 4840 Westfields Blvd., Suite 300, Chantilly, 

VA.  NO CASH OR CREDIT CARD PAYMENTS.      

Pay online at www.cmc-management.com – register at 

the CMC website and pay by e-check or credit card (fees 

apply). 

Open Forum  

Do you have an idea for  

the newsletter?   

Are you interested in running an ad on the 
website?  For more information, contact:                                 
magnolia137@oaklawnhoa.org  

Lots of Construction Activity 

Construction is planned or underway nearby 
for: 
 Cornerstone Chapel Church 
 Lowes Home Improvement 
 Poets Walk Nursing Home 
 Somerset Park 
 Montfair 
Check out http://www.leesburgva.org/Home/

ShowDocument?id=17454 for more details and 
timelines. 

2016 APPROVED BUDGET 

The 2016 Budget was approved and mailed 

in early December.  Quarterly assessments 

are $320, due January 1, April 1, July 1 and                     

October 1. 
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